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Meeting Minutes – North Country Dart League 

Location: Fagin’s Pub  Date: August 26th 2024  Time: 7:00 PM 

Attendance 
Ridiculous 6: ✅  Northland Interiors: X  Lockness: ✅  Jericho: ✅  Northway: ✅  NC Bowling: ✅ 

Northern Pounders: ✅  Berlin City: ✅  Just the Tip: ✅  Wizards: ✅  Misfits: ✅  Sharp Shooters: X 

Bookworms: ✅  Berlin Spring: ✅ 

 

Thomas LeMasurier turned in Sponsorship dues for the NC Bowling and Sharp Shooters teams to 

Dan Croteau from the Bowling Center. 

Dan Croteau opened the floor to anyone who wanted to run for President or Treasurer.  No one 

wanted to run for either position so by default, Dan Croteau retains the position of President and Zuri 

Chambers retains the position of Treasurer. 

The team Brilliant Budz will now be known as Berlin City and their home court will be Fagin’s Pub. 

The team Round of 9 will now be known as Wizards.   

A new team, Bookworms, has joined the American Division.  Their captain is Charlene Gallagher 

and they will be playing out of the banquet side of the VFW. 

The team Northern Pounders will now be playing out of the Banquet side of the VFW. 

The boards on the outside wall will be shared by the Northern Pounders and Lockness Painters.  

The boards on the wall facing the kitchen area at the VFW will be shared by the Bookworms and 

Berlin Spring. 

On September 9th and November 4th, the Banquet side of the VFW will be unavailable for us to use 

due to setting up voting booths for the elections.  This will result in us having to move matches to 

different locations. 

By unanimous consent, the ridiculous 6 team will start in the National Division. 

We currently have 7 National Division teams and 7 American Division teams.  A vote was held to 

determine if we should keep the league this way or go to 8 and 6 with the National having 8 or if we 

should go to 6 and 8 with the American having 8 teams. 

By a vote of 8-0-0 it was decided to stick to 7 teams in each division.   

Kenny Nett was asked for an update on the plaques for the trophies.  He said they were done but he 

was not happy with how they turned out.  Dan asked that they be put on the trophies and we would 

look into getting the rest done by someone else.   

An idea was brought up by Tina Viens of Jericho Outdoors.  Due to some captains having to travel 

45+ minutes for the monthly meetings, could we do some kind of a video meeting for the captain’s 

meetings so those captains do not have to drive in potentially inclement weather to attend the 

meetings.  A vote was held to determine if this was something the captains wanted.  This was 
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passed by unanimous consent.  We will look into setting up a zoom style meeting with both in 

person and remote participants.   

Captain’s packets will be available for pickup on August 30th at the Pub. 

October 1st will be the next Captain’s Meeting.  7:00pm at the Pub 

Amy Lacasse showed up after the meeting was finished and turned in her meeting fine to Zuri. 


